Petition calls
for telephone
competition

Alaskans for Fair Competition last
week submitted to ﬂg: State Division
of Elections a signed by more
than 35,000 mﬁm according to the
organization.

The petition calls for a statewide
vote on a petition to allow competition
in all markets and require that all in-
state long-distance carriers be
regulated by the Alaska Public Utilities
Commission.

Once the signatures are certified by
the Division of Elections, the petition
will be included as an initiative on the
November 1990 statewide election
ballot.



